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June 17, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 

RE: Docket No. 13-035-89 
Corrections to Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Schedule No. 140, Non-
Residential Energy Efficiency. 

 
On May 21, 2013, Rocky Mountain Power filed for approval of Schedule No. 140, Non-

Residential Energy Efficiency. Since that date errors have been discovered on three tariff pages 
that need to be corrected. The initial filing included references on tariff sheets 140.2 and 140.3 to 
Attachment A. The references should have been made to Tables 1a-10. Additionally, the 
company noted that the cap for two irrigation incentives on tariff sheet 140.18 had not been 
adjusted from 50% to 70% as was intended. Because the increased cap had been applied to all 
program measures in the cost effectivenss analysis, this is a correction and not a program change.   

 
Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing an original and ten copies of the 

corrected tariff sheets identified above in proposed Schedule 140 – Non-Residential Energy 
Efficiency. The Company respectfully requests that the Commission accept these corrections and 
approve the new tariff with an effective date of July 1, 2013.  An electronic version of this filing 
will be provided to psc@utah.gov.  
 
 Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests 
for additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    lisa.romney@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
 

mailto:psc@utah.gov
mailto:datarequest@pacificorp.com
mailto:lisa.romney@pacificorp.com


Public Service Commission of Utah 
June 17, 2013 
Page 2 
 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Lisa Romney at (801) 220-4425. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carol L. Hunter 
Vice President, Services 


